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September 26, 2023 
 

Chairman Roemer and Members of the House Ways and Means Committee:  

 

My name is John Weber and I represent the National Rifle Association. The NRA supports HB 

186, to exempt sales of firearm safety devices from sales and use tax.  

 

A tax exemption will make it easier for those on fixed incomes or with limited financial 

resources to acquire a storage device of their choosing. This straightforward legislation does not 

include any mandates and recognizes that the government should not be placing additional cost 

barriers on citizens who wish to exercise their Second Amendment rights, and who wish to safely 

store their firearms. 

 

 

Thank you, 

 

 
NRA-ILA State Director 

 


